Department of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

August 12, 2021
REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. 0004 4 7 s 2021

SPED CENTERS RECOMMENDED FOR CONVERSION INTO
INCLUSIVE LEARNING RESOURCE CENTERS (ILRCS) ON A PILOT BASIS

To: Schools Division Superintendents
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. Aftached is DM-0OUCI-2021-00310 requesting thée Regions to recommend three SPED
Centers which are suitable for conversion into Inclusive Learning Resource Centers (ILRCs) on
a pilot basis.

2. In view of this opportunity, the Schools Divisions, in turn, are advised to recommend
e potential SPED Ceniter, if theré is one, which meets the attached General Guidelines and

Requirements not later than August 18, 2021.

3 The list of recommended SPED Centers shall become the basis of the Region in the
celection of the three SPED Centers to be recommended and endorsed to the Central Office.

4. For details, refer fo the attached guidelines.

5. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are desired.
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Enclosure: As stated
Reference: As stated

T6 be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following subjects:
INCLUSIVE EDCUATION ILRC SPED CENTER-
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